
Maths Homework activities for Year 1 – HT6 

The children need to ‘master’ the age expectations for their year group in Maths by the end of the summer term. This means making sure they have a deep, long term, 

secure understanding of the Maths they have learnt so they are able to apply it in different contexts. Occasionally your child may be given extra homework to reinforce an 

area of Maths they need more practise with. 

I can count up to 100 and talk about place value. I can use and recognise fractions (halves/quarters).  I can recognise coins and notes. 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
We will continue to discuss place value of numbers up to 

100. The picture above shows examples of tens and ones 
together to make two digit numbers. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

This half term, we will be looking at halves and quarters 

of shapes and quantities. We will be working practically 
to solve these problems. 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

We will be looking at a range of coins and notes and the 

values that they hold. Please give coins to your children to 
buy small items while out shopping! 

 

I can tell the time on the hour and half past the hour. 

Please encourage your child to talk about what they do at 
certain times during their day and evening (e.g. 7 o’clock – 

get out of bed). 

We will also be measuring volume, capacity and mass in Maths lessons through-out the half term. 


